
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

No awards this week 

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 93.37%  Owls 96.65% Flamingos 90%  Eagles 95.26%  Toucans 94.35% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.93%  

 

Class Names From September the classes are going to be called: 

Flamingos – Year R/1 

Kingfishers – Year 1/2 

Jackdaws – Year 3/4 

Hummingbirds – Year 5/6 
 

Year 6 SATs Massive congratulations to our Year 6 pupils on their end of KS2 SATs 

results.  We are very proud of them and look forward to sharing the results with you soon. 
 

Paid Afterschool Club Please note afterschool club on the last day of term will finish at 

5pm.  Please ensure all children have been collected by this time. 
 

 

Afterschool Clubs Please note that there will be no teacher led afterschool clubs from 

16th July inclusive including Sign language club.  The CSF dance class will be running on 

Tuesday 17th July.  There is also no CSF club on Monday 16th or Friday 20th July. 
 

School Reports Please could you return the comments slip which was enclosed with the 

report by Friday 20th July. 
 

Year End Awards We invite all parents to join us in our end of year Achievements 2018 

Ceremony on Tuesday 24th July. All the children will be participating in the ceremony which 

begins at 2 pm.  This is an opportunity to celebrate the year’s learning, award prizes and say a 

fond farewell to our leavers.  Do come and join us at this special event.  Doors will open at 

1.45 pm and we would ask you to be seated by 1.55 pm for a prompt 2 pm start.  Due to health 

and safety restrictions, seats are limited to 2 per family.  Unfortunately, we are not able to 

provide a crèche and due to limited space, we would ask that pushchairs are left outside.  

Thank you. 
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Parking We have had several complaints regarding inconsiderate parking and discourteous 

behaviour by some of our parents.  Can we kindly ask that you park close to the kerbs, do not 

block any driveways or road junctions and move your vehicle from Hockering Lane once you 

have collected/dropped off your child.  Also, I would remind you that cars should not park on 

the yellow zig zag lines outside of the school.  Your co-operation in this matter would be 

greatly appreciated.   

 

Trophies If your child was awarded a trophy at the Awards Ceremony 2017, could you 

please make sure that it is returned by Thursday 19th July.  Thank you. 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
No guitar lessons Wednesday 18th July 

No swimming Tuesday 24th July for Yr1/2 
  


